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The State Significant Development (SSD) application for the project has now been    lodged with the 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment. 

The SSD application will be on public exhibition for 28 days. 

How can I find out more about the SSD application for the new high school in Bungendore? 

You can find detailed information about the new high school in Bungendore project 
by going to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment’s website at:  
 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/41186 

How can I provide feedback on the SSD application for the new high school in Bungendore? 
 

All feedback on the SSD application should be given to the Department of Planning, Industry and 
Environment. To find out how to submit your feedback, please go to: 

https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/have-your-say 

What if I’ve already contacted School Infrastructure NSW to provide my feedback? 
 

While all comments provided to School Infrastructure NSW are considered, the formal avenue to provide 
feedback on the proposed project is through the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment as 
the authority who assess the planning submission. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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